Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department) has declined to rule on the petition for declaratory statement filed by David C. Ashburn, on behalf of Juno Point Property Owner, LLC. on May 19, 2025. The following is a summary of the agency's declination of the petition: 

The Petition for Declaratory Statement was declined due to the Petitioner, David C. Ashburn, having filed a Withdrawal of the Petition on July 30, 2025.

A copy of the Order Declining of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Marcos - Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com for a copy of the Withdrawal of the Petition
